
 
 

Road discontinuance in Allambee 
 
Three parcels of unused roads in Allambee are proposed to be sold to the adjoining landowner 
and consolidated into the one property. 
 
These include two portions of unused government road (the former Mirboo-Yarragon Road), 
which are no longer required for the purposes of a road and can be discontinued and sold by 
the State Government. 
 
In between these two parcels of unused government road is a parcel of Council road reserve 
that is also no longer required as a road. 
 
Council must first formally discontinue the Subject Land so that it can also be sold to the 
adjoining landowner. 
 
Written submissions from the public are invited in order for Council to formally discontinue each 
road. 
 
Photo Caption: Roads to be discontinued. 
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953   
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